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 Public Comment Summary Report 

 
On Friday, May 17, 2019 an open invitation for public comment on the Camden County 
Workforce Development Board Updated Local Plan was printed in the Courier Post, 
Camden County’s local newspaper.  A complete draft of our updated local plan and all 
attachments was made available on the Camden County Workforce Development Board 
website.  Interested parties were invited to comment via email, US Mail or by fax. The 
public comment period remained open until June 17, 2019 or 30 days.  No comments were 
received on the plan. 
 


